
From: Scott Jaburek <scott@aldermancarlosrosa.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 11:08 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Reporting Gifts 
 

 
Good morning!  
 
Just wanted to report that the office yesterday received a gift from a resident from Starbucks of several 
beverages totaling approximately $25 based upon a revision of the Starbucks menu. This was split 
amongst staff.  
 
Additionally we had a question. We understand that a gift card is not permitted under any 
circumstances. Is that the same for a coupon? 
 
--  
Scott Jaburek (he/him) 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa 
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